Meet the Governors
Ruaraidh Gillies
After growing up in Wallasey, I have lived in Bebington for the last 18 years. My wife Vicky & I have 2 daughters, currently in Years 4 and 7, and they have both enjoyed their time spent at Brackenwood Juniors. I am a IT analyst by trade, working for Santander in Bootle for the last 20+ years (since it was called Alliance & Leicester and, before that, Girobank).
I first became a parent governor at Brackenwood Infant School in 2008, as I wanted to learn more about the education system our girls were going through, and to be in a position to offer assistance if it was required. As my four-year term there was nearing completion, I was asked to join the governing body at Brackenwood Juniors, a position I was happy to accept. As a governor, I have learnt much about the workings of both schools, and about the factors that affect primary education in general.
I attend 3 or 4 meetings each term, and I have links to the staff teams running the ICT and Pupil Voice
 areas of the curriculum. As well as this I have been 'adopted' by the children currently in class 5W, whom I visit a couple of times a year - although they see me more regularly as, unconnected with my governor role, I read with them once a week.
In my free time I enjoy football, cycling and photography. My girls keep telling me I should be a professional photographer, but I reply that I haven't yet met someone who's prepared to give me money for pictures of New Brighton lighthouse or the statues on Crosby beach.
� Can you change this to whatever Pupil Voice has been renamed please? 😃





